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Dear YMCA Member , 

Spring is officially here—even if we still see a few lingering snowflakes! This season has been 
full of energy at the Y, from hosting parts of the Special Olympics to opening registration for over 
50 summer camp offerings for youth in our county. 

As part of our regular biannual rate review, we want to share an important update. For the past 
decade, we have remained committed to gradual, predictable rate adjustments rather than 
large, unexpected increases. Like many organizations, we are navigating rising costs in 
operations, maintenance, and services. Thanks to generations of generosity, every membership 
at our Y is subsidized, allowing us to keep rates as affordable as possible while maintaining the 
high-quality experience you expect. 

To ensure the sustainability of our programs and facilities, a modest rate adjustment will take 
effect on May 1, 2025. This will be our only planned rate change until 2027. Our committee 
carefully considers accessibility in every decision, and we remain committed to providing 
financial assistance to ensure that no one is turned away due to cost.  

For transparency, we have attached a rate chart outlining the updated membership fees by 
category. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out—we are 
happy to help and provide additional financial assistance.  

Beyond membership rates, we continuously seek ways to operate efficiently, keeping our 
mission at the heart of all we do. Your membership makes a direct impact—supporting 
programs that strengthen our community, from youth development to health and wellness for all. 

As you enjoy the outdoors this season, we encourage you to continue using the Y as part of 
your health and wellness journey. We are grateful for your support and look forward to serving 
you for years to come. 

Thank you for being a valued part of our Y community. 

Sincerely, 

 

​
Elisabeth Cassiday​
YMCA Executive Director 

 


